
Do you like working collaboratively? Do you like
exploring new ideas and concepts? Do you like
thinking creatively? Then the Spectrum program is for
you! The Spectrum program is looking for current
grade 8 and 9 students to join our program next year!
Stop by Ms. Girard’s room, room 405, to pick up an
application. Applications are due by Thursday April
17 .th

The SLSS First Responders Team is opening up
applications for the next school year! If you have a
passion in volunteering or hold a first aid certificate,
be sure to apply with the link on our posters and bio
before the deadline of April 21 @ 11:59PM! We will
also be holding a general meeting for anyone
interested or has questions on April 10, PLT 2, don’t
miss out!!

Lunch band practice today to get ready for Fine Arts
night presentation. Come and learn the new song! 
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